
2021 Stewardship Committee & Our Living Legacy Annual Report  

The online stewardship campaign gave poor results. As a result, a direct 
mail campaign went to everyone who had not pledged, delaying by one 
month the Finance Committee’s work to estimate income.  
 
Results are down year after year, many folks uncertain about their income, 
some early retirements, and some losses due to members moving or other 
reasons. (e.g. death, leaving the church)  
 
Recommendations going forward  
1. Given the congregation will be in the search process, one to one 
canvassing is needed.  
2. Dave Ruede and Dennis Bowman are leaving the committee. Sky 
Kimball is the only other member. Given his role in online worship, a new 
chairperson and two new members are needed. 

The Our Living Legacy (OLLy) Capital Campaign has continued to receive 
donations. Good news about the status of this campaign is reflected in the 
Report from the Treasurer and Finance Committee.  

Whatever you have or have not been able to contribute to UUCSC this year 
I am extending a heartfelt thank you to you all. Our beloved Unitarian 
Universalist Congregation of South County will continue to be a Beacon of 
Hope for our community, our state and the world.  

Sincere Regards, Your Stewardship Committee 
Dave Ruede (Chairperson), Dennis Bowman, Sky Kimball  

 

 

  

 


